


Haverhill School Committee


January 10, 2024


Ms. Kaitlin Wright, City Clerk 
Four Summer Street, Room 118 
Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Ms. Wright:


The Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for the Non-unit Therapists will 
meet in a hybrid executive session along with representatives of the Haverhill Public 
Schools’ non-unit therapists have agreed to reschedule its meeting scheduled for 
today. It will now be held on Wednesday, January 17, 2024, at 4:00 pm in City Hall, 
4 Summer Street, Superintendent’s Conference Room (Room 206), Haverhill, MA 
01830. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss working conditions for this employee group. Below 
is the agenda for the executive session:


Agenda


1. Open Session - Roll Call.

2. Motion to go into Executive Session to conduct a collective bargaining session with  

Haverhill Public Schools’ Non-unit Therapists and to not reconvene in Open Session.

3. Adjournment.


Sincerely, 
Paul Magliocchetti, Chairperson
Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for Non-unit Therapists


Governor Healey has extended pandemic-related authorizations thereby allowing remote and hybrid meeting 
options for public bodies through March 31, 2025.
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